
 
 
 
Judith Henkin, Esq.  
2630 Hollister Hill Road  
Marshfield, Vermont 05658 (802) 272-2100 
jahenkin44@gmail.com 

 
By Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail            
              
September 10, 2024 
  
Donna Jerry  
Senior Health Policy Analyst  
Green Mountain Care Board  
1 National Life-Davis 3 
Montpelier, Vermont 05633 
Donna.Jerry@vermont.gov  
  
RE: Docket No. GMCB-015-24con, CVMC Replacement Linear Accelerator and Related 
Modifications and Upgrades, Project Cost: $3,661,162 
 
Dear Ms. Jerry:  
  
Please note that as submitted in our response to the Board’s last question (Q002) in the above-
referenced docket, there is a $5.00 discrepancy in the Fixed Equipment cost. The discrepancy 
stems from the initial quote provided by the vendor—used for budgeting and to prepare the CON 
financial tables—which was $5.00 higher than the amount subsequently provided in the final 
quote.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions.  
  
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Judy Henkin, Esq.  
On behalf of Central Vermont Medical Center 
 
cc:  Anna Noonan, President & COO, CVMC  

Eric Miller, General Counsel & Senior Vice President, UVM Health Network 
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